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Future Seahawks! 

Our vision at Cape Coral High School is every student future ready! We accomplish our vision by 

empowering students to dream, believe and achieve. This letter is to inform all future Cape Coral High 

School Seahawks about two important informational events. The events are our International 

Baccalaureate (IB) Informational Night, as well as the all School Choice/Student Enrollment 

Informational Night for all programs.  

International Baccalaureate (IB) Informational Night 
Cape Coral High School will be hosting an International Baccalaureate (IB) Informational Night on 
November 28th at 6:30pm in the auditorium. At the November 28th meeting potential IB candidates 
will learn about the benefits of IB, course progression and application process.  
The IB enrollment criteria is: 

 Unweighted cumulative middle school GPA greater than or equal to 3.0 

 Level 3 or higher on the Grade 7 FSA ELA and Math assessments 
Please contact our IB Coordinator, Katelyn Uhler, for school tours and inquires. Mrs. Uhler can be 

reached at katelynAU@leeschools.net. 

School Choice/Student Enrollment Informational Night 
Cape Coral High School will be hosting the School Choice/Student Enrollment Informational Night on 
December 12th at 6:00pm in the auditorium. At the December 12th all programs Informational Night, 
future 9th graders will learn about: 

 Advanced Placement courses 

 AVID  

 Career Education courses 

 Digital and Media Arts 

 Dual Enrollment 

 International Baccalaureate 

 Leadership Academy 

 Performing Arts 

 Pharmacy Technician Program 

 Student Athletic Leadership Program 

 Visual Arts 

For school tours and inquires please contact Mr. Christian Engelhart at christianJE@leeschools.net. 

We look forward to meeting our future Seahawks! Meanwhile, follow us on Twitter at @CapeCoralHS 

to stay informed.  

Educationally Yours, 

 

Dr. Jeffrey Spiro 
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